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the reasons for discrimination against women could lead to same
backl~sh against the participants within their homes and their '
communi,ties. ISST's interaction with 'the participants were
brief and short-term and it was felt that ~n in~deptp study of
such subjects could be handled only in long term and ~scained

A furtlierconstraint was imposed on the training because it had
• to be carried out in eight far flung areas. This m~ant fewer
interactions with each group of participants than would have

Keeping all this in view, the training content was drawn up to
emphasise :on both general and specific aspects. Some sessions
were devoted exclusively to topics related to the status of

constan~ly keeping a gender perspective. The concern was that
the women representatives relate these structures, ~rocedures
and functions to the ~ealities of their lives. At. the same
time, the training content and choice of topics handled were a
response to the needs exPressed by the participants themselves.













Let's Learn The Panchayat Act Together

Avoiding Snakes And Climbing The Ladder To Success









a member of D.B.Kuppe Gram Panchayat in H.D.Kote Taluk. She has
to travel a long way into the forest to collect .fi+ewood and
people taunted her for doing such things when sbe was a
Panchayat member. However, SharmiJ.,awas unmoved by their

\

collecting firewood for her house. These examples, taken from
the lives of their sisters in the Panchayats made a deep
impression in the minds of the participants about gender

;

oppressed by the ruling elite in the villages and that there are
various government programmes for the uplift of the poor.

Age-ol'¢icaste barriers have demarcated different .Jobs for
different classes of people and led to practices like
untouchability and atrocities perpetuated in the name of caste
and cla:ss.



Decentralised governance can become a powerful tool to break
down these barriers. ,Although women are equal in numbers and in
capacity and skill to men, their hopes and aspiratio~s'have been

repres'entative, men still try to put hurdles in my-way, t~ey
have even threatened my life. People of my village are trying

i
to spo.il my reputation. In these circumstances, how do you
expect'me to do social work? There should be a police station

.-with lady officers within my Panchayat area".

?y ill~strating problems of society through exa~ples from the
"lives of the participants, the group was able to. link their

proble~s with the larger issues of societal conflicts based on
gender, caste and class discrimination .

..Aim of Session:To create awareness among participants about tie

need for and the implications of reservation for women and the
weaker sections of society.

the accompaniment of music. The stopping of the music was the
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Give Us Pens And We'll Draw Our World

Reaching Greater Heights





"Should be confident" .

"Should be' courageous" .

"Should be a good speaker" .

"Should be educated and intelligent".

"Should be able to read and write".

That speech is a great asset to any leader/was illustrated with

the help of examples from literature, anecdotes and so on. A

good speaker should also be able to communicate changes of tone,

facial~expressions, and body language.

An exercise was carried out to improve tone variation: where the

facilitator used action to indicate tone variation for the

song ..

"Suvi. .. Suvi... Suvi ...

Suvi ...... Suvi .

Suvakka .. Suvallali .."

The participants were asked to pretend that they have donkey

ears which would be raised on a high pitch and lowered on a low

pitch. The participants initially were shy to sing with action

but gradually involved themselves in the exercise.

One participant told the facilitator that if she went to the

Panchayat office and asked for any Government schemes they would

shoo her away saying they'll inform her if any scheme is

available.



Here's A Tough Fist - Open It If You Can!

Understanding Their Roles As Leaders























Throwing Away Inhibitions

Flexies - Reflecting Harsh Realitie~







combine a basic understanding of Gram Panchayat .procedures with
relaxat;:'ionand enjoyment, a more rigorous understanding was

use of the picto,rial handbook.~

mind. . The participants were thrilled seeing the pictures as
i

they could easily understand the Act. The participants were
proud .seeing the picture of an Adhyakshini' in the Panchayat

,
a person who has not attended three meetings, were appreciated
by tne participants who vowed never to miss any meeting in

marriage pandal taking off his turban and throwing it away
arouse~ a lot of laughter. But after a few minutes the women




























































	Scan - 1.pdf
	Scan - 2
	Scan - 3
	Scan - 4
	Scan - 5
	Scan - 6
	Scan - 7

